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Riga
December 17, 2021/Nr.4-01/1090

Ref. to: November 29, 2021
Ministry of Environment of Denmark
Espoo@mst.dk

Sif Zimmermann
sizi@mst.dk

In reference to information regarding the draft plan on urban development and
infrastructure for Copenhagen’s East Harbor - including Lynetteholm - in Denmark

Environment State Bureau of the Republic of Latvia (hereinafter referred to as the Bureau) - as a
competent authority on strategic environmental impact assessment (hereinafter referred to as
SEA) in Latvia - thanks Denmark for information that was sent regarding the draft plan on urban
development and infrastructure for Copenhagen’s East Harbor - including Lynetteholm - in
Denmark, with reference to the UNECE Protocol on SEA to the Convention on Environmental
Impact Assessment in a Transboundary Context (Espoo Convention).

Bureau agrees that the territory of Latvia is not likely to be affected to such an extent that would
require a transboundary consultation under article 10 of the SEA protocol.

Nevertheless, we kindly ask you to inform us about the results of SEA, especially if negative
impacts on the environment are likely to impose in the territory of Latvia.

Sincerely yours, %///%’—— ----- et iy
Daiga Avdejanova

Director of Environment State Bureau of the Republic of Latvia

D. Dzeguze, e-mail: daina.dzeguze@vpvb.gov.lv



